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Mr Lee Wilson
Lisa Cooke

Dear Parent/Carer

Cannon Hall - 14th June 2023
The children of class 2MH are going on a visit to Cannon Hall on the above date.

The full cost of the trip is £645.00.00 (coach £450.00 plus entry fees and workshop
£195.00).

The Academy can subsidise some of the cost, but request a voluntary contribution of £17.00
per child towards the cost - payable on ParentPay please.

It is important for us to stress that in the event of an inadequate number of parental
contributions, it will not be possible for the trip to take place and will be cancelled.

Children will be provided with a packed lunch under universal free school meals. A selection
of ham, cheese or tuna sandwich choices will be available. Please contact the office with your
child sandwich choice by 7t June 2023.

Please can you ensure your child is wearing school uniform appropriate for the
weather on the day.

We will leave school at 9.30am and return for the end of the school day.
We would appreciate if your contribution could be paid by 26t May 2023

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss M Harris
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